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Know before you close.

Countdown to CFPB!
With less than 2 months until the new CFPB Rule kicks off on October 3, 2015, our industry will face tremendous 
changes in the Closing Process. It is time to be prepared.
 
Since the begining of this year, Chicago Title has launched a “Know Before You Close” CFPB Readiness Awareness 
Program to help ensure that we have frequent communication with our clients via email and on our CFPB website 
for everything CFPB related. With the rule going into effect so soon, we wanted to ensure that you have full 
access to all the tools from Chicago Title for everything you should know before you close after October 3, 2015.

Click here to download all the 
materials that will help you 
understand the new disclosure 
rules, forms and changes to the 
transaction process, as well as 
sharing with your clients.

This area contains short videos for 
the CFPB Rule that are explained in 
a simple way. These videos provide 
you with easy understanding on the 
different parts of the process. 
You can even share, download or 
email these videos to anyone.

CFPB website containing Information for the 
CFPB Rule, created especially for Realtors, 
Lenders and Attorneys.

First, visit our library at www.ChicagoTitleLibrary.com


